

23 May 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

Annual Principal Address - Thursday 14 June at 5.30pm

A reminder that the annual Principal's address will be held on the 14th of June at 5.30pm in the Lord Kalms Theatre. The presentation will take no more than an hour and there is an opportunity for parents to ask questions. The aim of the evening is to update parents and carers on the school's performance, current successes and our priorities for even further improvement. This is an invaluable opportunity for parents to feel more involved with the work of the school. As you know, we greatly value the three-way partnership and the senior team and I will be talking to you about how you can best work with us to support your children, our students, in what is an increasingly challenging curriculum.

We will send out a text to parents this week and also 2 days before in order to remind you of this event.

Yours faithfully

Ms Watson

Principal

T 01274 776777 F 01274 391928 W <u>www.dixonsca.com</u> E <u>info@dixonsca.com</u>